
 

 

June 1, 2021 

Pediatricians: Become A Certified COVID-19 Vaccinator 
 

  

Dear provider,   
  
Children ages 12+ can now receive the COVID-19 vaccine and soon eligibility will be expanded to younger 
ages. With that in mind, please register to become a vaccinator and help end the global health crisis.  
  
Enrollment Link: https://eziz.org/covid/enrollment/  
  
Program Information: https://eziz.org/assets/docs/COVID19/myCAvaxLogin.pdf  
  
Help ensure Californians under the age of 18 have the best possible opportunities for getting vaccinated as 
equitably, safely, and efficiently as possible.  
  
Are you having trouble signing up or do you have any questions? Please contact Julian Aldana, Provider 
Communications Specialist, at julian.aldana@hpsm.org.  

  
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,   
The Health Plan of San Mateo  
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